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Dear Parent or Guardian,

We are writing to inform you that Hickory Ridge Middle School was identified for
targeted support and improvement (TSI) as required by ESSA and the U.S.
Department of Education during the 2017-18 school year; and will therefore
maintain that designation during the 2021-22 school year.

Our school is working hard with the district and the Tennessee Department of
Education to increase student performance by:

* incorporating small learning communities (RTI, ESL, Honors, DEC, CLUE, etc.)

* Regular assessment and progress monitoring cycles

* using data to provide timely services and interventions

* maintaining two-way communication with parents.

We encourage you to help by participating in the development and implementation
of our school improvement plan and/or other specified family engagement

opportunities within the school and the district.

Sincerely,

Roderic Peterson
Principal



